From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, February 8, 2020 5:00 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment —_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-02-08

-- Case Number --
EB-2019-0159

-- Name --
Sanja Dejanovic

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Protect our climate--during a climate emergency, efforts should be made to expand green energy
efficiency and resources should be allocated to improve our environment, not degrade it. Even
American states are unwilling to take this action, is Hamilton and Ontario really going to even consider
this?

Outrageous!

-- Attachment --


mailto:Webmaster@oeb.ca

	From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>



